
 

 

 

 

LAKE ZOAR AUTHORITY 
P.O. Box 931 

Southbury, CT 06488 

Email: lakezoar@gmail.com 
 

 

Member Towns 

 

Monroe-Newtown-Oxford-Southbury 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Lake Zoar Authority was not held. A quorum was not met. 

Tuesday, October 2, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. The meeting was scheduled to be held at the Monroe Town Hall, 7 

Fan Hill Rd, Monroe, CT, 06468 
 

 

Commissioners Present:                                                              Absent: 

Gary Fillion, Chairman                                                             Gary Dennon   

Bill May                                                                                    Bob Mouchantat, Treasurer                                                          

Dick Speer                                                                                 Mark Saksa    

Ed   Kusinski, Vice Chairman               Herbert Garber                                                                                                                                                                                    

Jerry Isleib                                                                                 John Downs 

                                                                                                  Frank Cavallo   

 

Call To Order 

Gary Fillion, Chairman, announced a quorum of commissioners had not been met at 7:05 pm. A meeting 

could not be held 

 

Adjournment 

A motion to adjourn was made by Dick Speer, seconded by Jerry Isleib; the motion was passed 

unanimously. Gary Fillion, Chairman, adjourned the meeting at 7:08 pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ed Kusinski – Vice Chairman 

 

The minutes are not considered official until approved at the next regular meeting of the Lake Zoar 

Authority to be held on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Newtown Congregational Church, 14 

West St, Newtown, CT 06470 


